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Entries are now open for the Preston Grand Prix that takes place this November.

The second in the series, the Preston Grand Prix will take place at Sir Tom Finney Sports Centre, University of

Central Lancashire, on November 3rd and 4th.

The incentive to enter has never been higher, with the revamped Grand Prix series now featuring higher prize
money, as well as prize money across every playing category.

The Men’s and Women’s Singles winners will now pocket £500.

All Table Tennis England licensed members are eligible to enter the event. Player members are also able to enter
by upgrading their membership or by paying the Single Competition Licence fee.

Click here to download an entry form or to enter online. The closing date for entries is October 13th.
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